
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at trisfergus@pa.gov  
 
Top DEP Stories 
   
News-Item: Ohio town takes resident questions on derailment, chemicals 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/ohio-town-takes-resident-questions-on-derailment-
chemicals/article_dbfa7c68-376a-5657-b0ec-3102126a4cff.html  
 
News-Item: Ohio derailment aftermath: How worried should people be? 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/ohio-derailment-aftermath-how-worried-should-people-
be/article_e3f8f9ed-7476-51fb-bafe-75738c6e7bd3.html 
 
Clearfield Progress: Officials: No health issues reported from Ohio train derailment 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/state/officials-no-health-issues-reported-from-ohio-train-
derailment/article_794f5a3c-ac9b-11ed-966e-871a0e8565c4.html  
 
Daily Local/Daily Times/ The Mercury/Times Herald/The Reporter: Train derailment aftermath near Pa. 
border: How worried should people be about health impacts? 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/02/14/ohio-derailment-aftermath-how-worried-should-people-be/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: About that toxic mushroom cloud over Ohio... 
https://www.inquirer.com/columnists/attytood/ohio-pennsylvania-train-crash-toxic-chemicals-
explosion-20230214.html?outputType=default  
 
6 ABC News: Video of Ohio train derailment shows wheel bearing in 'final stage of overheat failure,' 
NTSB says 
https://6abc.com/ohio-train-derailment-palestine-in/12818302/  
 
Beaver County Times: Gov. Shapiro says Norfolk Southern had 'poor handling' of derailment response in 
open letter 
https://www.timesonline.com/story/news/local/2023/02/14/gov-josh-shapiro-norfolk-southern-had-
poor-handling-of-derailment-ohio-pennsylvania/69904963007/  
 
Daily American: Trains are becoming less safe. Why the Ohio derailment disaster could happen more 
often 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2023/02/14/norfolk-southerns-ohio-train-derailment-
emblematic-rail-trends/11248956002/  
 
Post-Gazette: East Palestine residents and officials are still reeling from the aftermath of the train 
derailment 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2023/02/14/east-palestine-train-derailment-ohio-
dewine-hazardous-material-epa-norfolk-southern-buttigieg/stories/202302140094  
 
Butler Eagle: Cranberry Township says water is safe following train derailment 
https://www.butlereagle.com/20230215/cranberry-township-says-water-is-safe-following-train-
derailment/  
 
York Dispatch: Riverkeeper plans more testing as utility promises action on sewer overflows 
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https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/2023/02/14/harrisburg-has-until-2024-to-submit-
plan-for-addressing-raw-sewage-overflow-into-susquehanna-river/69901015007/ 
 
York Daily Record: Deadline set for Harrisburg to stop flushing raw sewage into the Susquehanna 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2023/02/14/deadline-set-for-harrisburg-to-stop-flushing-raw-
sewage-into-the-river/69903223007/ 
 
abc27: How is Harrisburg’s sewage system impacting the Susquehanna River? 
https://www.abc27.com/news/health/how-is-harrisburgs-sewage-system-impacting-the-susquehanna-
river/ 
 
WGAL: Federal government sets new deadline for Capital Region Water to stop sewage from going into 
Susquehanna River 
https://www.wgal.com/article/federal-government-sets-new-deadline-for-capital-region-water-to-stop-
sewage-from-going-into-susquehanna-river/42897213 
 
Mentions   
 
Citizens Voice: Wyoming Valley Sanitary Authority gives update on "rain tax" results 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wyoming-valley-sanitary-authority-gives-update-on-rain-tax-
results/article_d8e89a3b-7a13-5243-813d-d17d453b10a5.html 
 
PFAS 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: Airport authority partners with law group on 'forever chemicals' 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/airport-authority-partners-with-law-group-on-
forever-chemicals/article_35fee4c9-36aa-5a79-9d69-8c0fc8d4cfd4.html  
 
Climate Change 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Waters off New England had 2nd warmest year on record in '22 
https://cumberlink.com/news/national/waters-off-new-england-had-2nd-warmest-year-on-record-in-
22/article_70366766-21da-58bb-8f92-1a8dc2138e9d.html 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Chambersburg Public Opinion: Improvements, renovations coming to state parks across Pennsylvania 
https://www.publicopiniononline.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/15/state-parks-across-the-state-
have-improvements-planned-in-coming-years-presque-isle-laurel-hill/69902249007/ 
 
Bedford Gazette: Regional trail system discussed 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/regional-trail-system-discussed/article_887f6ad2-3a57-
55f8-8678-b054289aa3b4.html 
 
Times News: Carbon County to issue bonds to preserve more land 
https://www.tnonline.com/20230214/carbon-county-to-issue-bonds-to-preserve-more-land/ 
 
Philly Local: Improvements, renovations coming to state parks across Pennsylvania 
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https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/15/state-parks-across-the-state-have-
improvements-planned-in-coming-years-presque-isle-laurel-hill/69902249007/  
 
Philly Voice: Planting trees in neighborhoods may help residents live longer, study finds 
https://www.phillyvoice.com/tree-canopy-planting-longer-life-study-us-forest-service-study-
philadelphia-street-yard-trees/  
 
Herald-Standard: Recycling bins to be placed at all Albert Gallatin Elementary Schools this year 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/recycling-bins-to-be-placed-at-all-albert-gallatin-
elementary-schools-this-year/article_97191e14-abc3-11ed-ac58-3b5abf64f559.html  
 
Energy 
 
Reading Eagle: Solar grants offer solution to energy costs 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/02/14/solar-grants-offer-solution-to-energy-costs-opinion/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Going in reverse on energy struggles 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/life/area-life/2023/02/going-in-reverse-on-energy-struggles/ 
 
Scranton Times: Scranton School Board putting electric bus grant in jeopardy, attorney says 
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/ 
 
Philly Local: High energy prices create windfall for Pennsylvania Game Commission's projects 
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/14/natural-gas-and-oil-leases-have-
benefitted-the-game-commissions-ability-to-improve-ranges-building/69899736007/  
 
NBC 10: Tesla Will Open Its Charging Network to Other Electric Vehicles in White House Deal 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/tesla-will-open-its-charging-network-to-
other-electric-vehicles-in-white-house-deal/3500632/  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
KYW News: New Jersey to get over $70M to clean West Deptford Superfund site 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/new-jersey-west-deptford-superfund-cleanup  
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Braford Era: Analysts say gas prices falling, for now 
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/analysts-say-gas-prices-falling-for-now/article_fd3dc68c-78b8-
5671-b651-8bed421fe0e7.html  
  
Vector Management 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Dog flu is going around in Philadelphia. Here’s how to keep your furry friends safe 
from canine influenza 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/canine-influenza-dog-flu-penn-veterinarian-cats-philadelphia-
20230215.html  
 

https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/15/state-parks-across-the-state-have-improvements-planned-in-coming-years-presque-isle-laurel-hill/69902249007/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/15/state-parks-across-the-state-have-improvements-planned-in-coming-years-presque-isle-laurel-hill/69902249007/
https://www.phillyvoice.com/tree-canopy-planting-longer-life-study-us-forest-service-study-philadelphia-street-yard-trees/
https://www.phillyvoice.com/tree-canopy-planting-longer-life-study-us-forest-service-study-philadelphia-street-yard-trees/
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/recycling-bins-to-be-placed-at-all-albert-gallatin-elementary-schools-this-year/article_97191e14-abc3-11ed-ac58-3b5abf64f559.html
https://www.heraldstandard.com/news/local_news/recycling-bins-to-be-placed-at-all-albert-gallatin-elementary-schools-this-year/article_97191e14-abc3-11ed-ac58-3b5abf64f559.html
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/02/14/solar-grants-offer-solution-to-energy-costs-opinion/
https://www.altoonamirror.com/life/area-life/2023/02/going-in-reverse-on-energy-struggles/
https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/14/natural-gas-and-oil-leases-have-benefitted-the-game-commissions-ability-to-improve-ranges-building/69899736007/
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/14/natural-gas-and-oil-leases-have-benefitted-the-game-commissions-ability-to-improve-ranges-building/69899736007/
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/tesla-will-open-its-charging-network-to-other-electric-vehicles-in-white-house-deal/3500632/
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/tesla-will-open-its-charging-network-to-other-electric-vehicles-in-white-house-deal/3500632/
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/new-jersey-west-deptford-superfund-cleanup
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/analysts-say-gas-prices-falling-for-now/article_fd3dc68c-78b8-5671-b651-8bed421fe0e7.html
https://www.bradfordera.com/news/analysts-say-gas-prices-falling-for-now/article_fd3dc68c-78b8-5671-b651-8bed421fe0e7.html
https://www.inquirer.com/news/canine-influenza-dog-flu-penn-veterinarian-cats-philadelphia-20230215.html
https://www.inquirer.com/news/canine-influenza-dog-flu-penn-veterinarian-cats-philadelphia-20230215.html


Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: If you want to see the snow geese at Middle Creek, do it soon, Pa. Game Commission says 
https://www.pennlive.com/outdoors/2023/02/if-you-want-to-see-the-snow-geese-at-middle-creek-do-
it-soon-pa-game-commission-says.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Conoy supervisors OK rezoning 38 acres from agriculture to industrial to help 
county solid waste authority find buyer for electricity, steam from incinerator 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/conoy-supervisors-ok-rezoning-38-acres-from-agriculture-
to-industrial-to-help-county-solid-waste/article_f8845922-aa54-11ed-b617-e3d13994334f.html 
 
Lebtown.com: Thousands of migrating geese return to Middle Creek in yearly natural spectacle 
https://lebtown.com/2023/02/15/thousands-of-migrating-geese-return-to-middle-creek-in-yearly-
natural-spectacle/ 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Prescribed burn planned in Michaux State Forest Tuesday near Shippensburg, Walnut 
Bottom 
https://cumberlink.com/news/local/prescribed-burn-planned-in-michaux-state-forest-tuesday-near-
shippensburg-walnut-bottom/article_948ee94e-ac8b-11ed-a1ce-475f04cb8e81.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Weather invites increase in brush fires 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/weather-invites-increase-in-brush-
fires/article_7fa792fa-d07c-5258-8264-83b4bbdfe48a.html 
 
Sanatoga Post: Western MontCo Hunter Harvests 705-Lb. Black Bear 
https://sanatogapost.com/2023/02/15/local-hunter-harvests-bear/  
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